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Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

In recent years the Office of the Presidency has fallen under
a shadow of distrust and cynicism.

Although this is also said about government in general,
mothers no longer say as they had proverbially, that their
highest hope and ambition for their sons was for them to
some day be President.

This is more the reason why we should evoke the memory of
great and good men who have occupied the highest office
of the land.

Harry S Truman was such a man. He had the office thrust
upon him at a crucial time and he assumed it manfully and
did his best and is now considered great.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Henry B® Gonz*ez
Member of Congress
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